
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                      

 

 
Newsletter – Thursday, 13 February 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Year 5 Camp 

The Year 5 children have had a brilliant week at Mill on the Brue. I hope you have been able to 
keep a track of what they are doing by following us on Twitter and the Kingfisher Class Blog on the 
school website. It is wonderful to see how the children have grown in confidence, taking on new 
challenges and have learned to work together to help everyone achieve their goals. Well done 
Year 5. Of course none of this would be possible without the help of Miss Andow and Miss 
Green who have both given up all their evenings and free time this week to support, encourage 
and care for the children. A very big Thank You to them. 
 

             
 
Sports Hall Athletics 
Children from Year 2 took part in a ‘sports hall athletics’ event yesterday afternoon at Ashton Park 
School. They took part in long jump, javelin, relays, speed bounce and chest push activities; all 
helping the children to develop their skills, strength and enjoyment of sport. 
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Parking or Stopping on Yellow Zig-Zag Lines 
A message to all parents who drive to school. Please do not stop or drop your children on the 
yellow zig-zag lines outside of school. The lines are there for a reason – the safety of all the 
children. 
 
School Uniform 
Ashton Vale School Uniform is now available from ‘The Famous School Branches’ shop, 140 East 
Street, Bedminster (next door to Wilkos). Take a look at their website. 
 
Reminder 
A reminder that we return to school after half term break on Tuesday 25th Feb. I hope that you all 
have a very pleasant half term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
James Hollis,  
Head Teacher 

Dates for the diary 
 
Monday 24th February -  INSET Day School Closed 
Tuesday 25th February – First day of Term 4 
W/B 2nd March – Book Week 
Thursday 5th March- World Book Day 
W/B 9th March – Parent/Teacher Meeting Week 
Thursday 19th March – Book Fair Arrives 
Friday 20th March – Mothering Sunday Assembly (Penguin Class) 
Friday April 3rd – Last Day of Term 4 
Monday 20th April – First Day of Term 5 
Week Beginning Mon 11th May – Year 6 SATS Week 
 

 
 

                        Attendance League Table Wk 3ed Feb Jan 20 
 

Position Class Attendance  

    
1 Crow 97% 
2 Penguin 96% 
3 Kingfisher                                                      96% 
4 Falcon                                  94% 
5 Robin 94% 
6 Flamingo 92% 
7 Blue Jay 88% 

Average  94% 

 


